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VARIOUS TRAININGS OF THE ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT
INTERNAL AUDITORS INC.

The Association of Government Internal Auditors (AGIA) Inc. will conduct various

training courses through a hybrid setup in the first and second quarters of the calendar
year 2025.

The seminars are part of AGIA’s commitment to assist government officials and
employees become more responsive and effective public servants. This aligns with the
Office of the President’s issued Administrative Order (AO) No. 278, s. 1992, and complies
with Section 3 of AO 70 s. 2003. These orders mandate AGIA to ensure that all internat
audit work in government agencies adheres to the standards of the internal audit
profession.

Internal auditors and personnel involved in accounting, budgeting, procurement,
risk management, disposal, and other related administrative functions are encouraged
to participate in this event.

Interested participants may register through the AGIA Inc. website at
www.agiaphil.org.

Participation of learners and teachers from public and private schools shall be
purely voluntary and will not hamper instructional time in compliance with the
provisions of DepEd Order (DO) No. 009, s. 2024, titled Implementing Guidelines on the
School Calendar and Activities for the School Year 2024-2025 and DO 9, s. 2005 titled
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance
Therewith and the policy on off-campus activities stated in DO 66, s. 2017.

This is also subject to the no-collection policy as stated in Section 3 of Republic
Act No. 5546 also known as An Act Prohibiting the Sale of Tickets and/or the Collection
of Contributions for Whatever Project or Purpose from Students and Teachers of Public
and Private Schools, Colleges and Universities (Ganzon Law), issued in DO 19, s. 2008,
and reiterated in DepEd Memorandum No. 041, s. 2024.

For more information, please contact:

Ms. Dinah E. Pichay, CICA, CESE, MM
President

Association of Government Internal Auditors Inc.
Telephone Number: {02) 7739-0045

Email Address: info.agia52@gmail.com
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